
Sincerely, 

Dharmesh Mehta , MD 
President AIPNO 

AIPNO Initiative for Covid Crisis in India

As you are aware, current COVID pandemic has been severely affecting our homeland, India. It

is a sad situation and AIPNO feels the pain and suffering of our friends and families over there. 

AIPNO has been in touch with the Indian consulate and we are also working with AAPI and FIPA

regarding the current covid condition in India.

AIPNO has collaborated with MDtok to provide tele consultancy to the patients. We have

several physicians who have volunteered to help

AIPNO will also be generating local funds to provide oxygen, medications and ventilators

through Red Cross. We feel Red Cross is well versed with the Indian continent local needs and

has a track record for delivering to the needful.

Many people are under the realm of covid and AIPNO hearts go out to our fellow Indians. We

pray to higher powers and seek blessing to provide strength and armamentarium to help our

own “Desh”

AIPNO members have been always been supportive with zeal and zest. This is a very sensitive

time and your contribution can save many lives. 

As Mother Teresa said “We ourselves feel that what we are doing is but a drop in the ocean.But

the ocean would be less because of that missing drop.”

We want to thank all sister organizations collaborating with AIPNO for the fundraiser.
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